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Hello Copper Mountain Parents, 

 

As the year is winding down and as we are diving into our end-

of-year testing, I just wanted to say thank you! Thank you for 

sending your students to Copper Mountain Middle this year. We 

knew it was going to be a year "full of opportunities" with 

student enrollment well over capacity and more students than 

we've ever had before. However, students, teachers, and 

parents have risen to the challenge and helped the year go 

smoothly and successfully. As an administration, we sincerely 

appreciate how amazing our students have been this year! 

Thank you for supporting us and helping this year to be a 

success.  

 

Next year will be a year of changes for both students heading 

to the new middle school and for those staying here at Copper 

Mountain. We are really excited for those changes and look 

forward to continued progress for all students.  

 

Good luck to students on the RISE and ASPIRE tests and here's 

to a fantastic month of May as we finish out the year! 

 

Mr. Cody Curtis 

Principal 

Copper Mountain Middle  

 

 
Mrs. Savage’s TA class won the shoe drive competition.  

CMMS contributed 2579 pairs to FHMS’s 1596.

Upcoming Events 
 
April 30 – May 10 
 
RISE and ASPIRE Testing 
 
May 6 
 
AP Chinese Test 
 
May 13 – 17 
 
Make-up Testing 
 
May 14 
 
All books due to the Library 

AP Human Geography Test 

Choir Concert, 7:00 p.m. 
 
May 15 
 
Taco Cart (Spanish Classes) 

Orchestra Concert, 7:00 p.m. 
 
May 21 
 
School Musical, 7:00 p.m. 

Saturday matinee, 2:00 p.m. 
 
May 22 
 
Band Concert, 6:30 p.m. 
 
May 23 
 
Dance Concert, 7:00 p.m. 
 
May 27 
 
Memorial Day (No school) 
 
May 28 
 
Musical Theatre, 7:00 p.m. 
 
May 30 
 
Lagoon Day – 9th graders 

Last day of school for 7th graders 
 
May 31 
 
Last day of school 
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Office Closure  

 

Jordan School District will be modifying our 

Main Entrance and Main Office to insure 

better security for our students at Copper 

Mountain Middle School. 

 

We will be open for business throughout the summer. Our 

summer office hours will be 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. You can 

access the school by the doors next to the Counseling Center. 

Have a fun and safe summer. 

 
 

 

Counselors’ Corner 
 

Golden Gate Initiative 

Last Tuesday, the Golden Gate Initiative student leaders 

participated in a service project at Bastian Elementary. The leaders 

were divided into three groups and each group taught a 30-minute 

lesson on kindness to the kindergarten classes. These lessons 

included teaching students about celebrating diversity, filling their 

“bucket” while helping to fill other people’s buckets by doing kind 

things for one another, and teaching students how much better it is 

to be nice instead of mean. Our student leaders did a fantastic job!  

They had a great time and the kindergarten students loved the 

lessons. The kindergarten teachers were very impressed and they 

want our student leaders to come again next year! Great job GGI 

Student Leaders! 

 

Golden Gate Student Leaders Needed for next year! 

We are currently accepting applications for Golden Gate Initiative 

student leaders for next year. Applications are available in the main 

office and are due May 1. Student leaders will have opportunities 

throughout the school year to serve their fellow students by helping 

new students find their classes, sitting with new students or students 

who are alone at lunch, and participating in a variety of service 

projects throughout the year. This year students participated in 

Operation Gratitude where students wrote thank you letters to 

servicemen and women and they helped organize activities for 

World Kindness Day, and Random Acts of Kindness week. Students 

also participated in the kickoff assembly at the beginning of the 

year. In the summer, our 9th grade student leaders will join us for a 

day of leadership training from Golden Gate Movement. Student 

leaders will be assigned to their own TA class with one of our Golden 

Gate advisors where they will continue to receive leadership training 

and provide planning time for school events and service projects. 

 

Taco Cart Activity 
 

All Spanish students will be 

participating in the annual Taco 

Cart Activity on Wednesday, 

May 15th. Students will get the 

opportunity to speak Spanish 

while ordering their tacos from 

an authentic Mexican taco 

cart. This is an activity students 

and teachers anticipate all 

year. We're looking forward to 

lots of food, fun, and speaking 

Spanish! 

 

9th Grade Culture Fair 
 

We are having our 9th grade 

Culture Fair Wed. May 22nd 

from 4:30-6pm. All 9th graders 

will be attending in order to 

present information about the 

countries they have been 

researching about throughout 

the year. Parents, families, and 

younger students are invited to 

attend. 

 

Dance Dates 
 

May 21, 7:00 p.m.  

Advanced Dance Company 

performs at the Rose Wagner 

Performing Arts Center for the 

Heritage Project. Tickets are 

free! 

 

May 22  

Dance Assemblies (1st-3rd 

periods) 

 

May 23, 7:00 p.m.  

Evening Dance Concert at 

CMMS 
 


